
Dept. 2nd Vice - August Bulletin, 2023 

 I have planned the annual Tour for Penrickton Center for Thursday September 14, 2023 @ 1pm. 
The Penrickton Center for Blind Children is located at 26530 Eureka Rd, Taylor, MI 48180. 

I will have a lite lunch for everyone attending before the tour so no need to stop for lunch. 

I will be having my first Chairman’s Award given that day.  Everyone attending the tour will 
have their name placed in the drawing for a nice prize.  You must be present to win. 

Please RSVP to me by September 7. 2023 if you plan on attending this awesome tour.   
Hoping to see some new faces at the tour. 

My second Chairman’s award will be a drawing from all The Auxiliaries that donate to 
Penrickton through the Department.  That winner will be drawn at the 2023 Convention. 
 
 Bonnie Rojeski 

586-212-7495 
bonnie0593@aol.com 

13329 Gilbert Rd 
Riley, MI 48041 


